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Hi Chris, I can confirm that ownership of 4336 Willick Ave. is very supportive of being 
considered for inclusion in the future NF Urban boundary /settlement the in future. 

Please feel free to change your mapping should you wish to a request from a private land 
owner. 

THX 

Best Wishes 

Stephen 

Stephen Bedford MCIP, RPP, PLE 
Development Manager 

LANDx Developments Ltd. 
293-1235 Fairview St. 
Burlington, ON L7S 2K9 
Office: 905.688.2610 

On Aug 4, 2021, at 12:36 PM, Millar, Chris <Chris.Millar@niagararegion.ca> 
wrote: 

Hi Stephen, 

Thanks for inquiring. 
Short answer is yes, Regional staff reviewed lands along the existing 
settlement areas that could potentially be included for assessment as they 
were neither privately requested or municipally requested at this time. The 
Region still holds the responsibility under the Growth Plan to review and 
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assess “for the most appropriate location” to consider expansion of 
settlement areas. 

I trust that helps clarify the green on the mapping. 

Sincerely, 
Chris 




